From: registrar

To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment - EB-2021-0110
Date: Thursday, September 2, 2021 12:17:21 PM

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Wednesday, September 1, 2021 10:40 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject: Letter of Comment -_

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-09-01

-- Case Number --
EB-2021-0110

-- Name --
EDMUND NOWAKOWSKI

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Personal, not a company

-- Address --

-- Comments --

The majority of Ontario Citizens are living on a fixed income or pension which does not increase. Some of us may
have our pensions tied to the cost of living increases. Hydro One must not be allowed to increase their rates more
than the Ontario Cost of Living increases.

-- Attachment --





